The Celebration of
The Eucharist

Mass Intentions ~

Monday, August 17th
9:00 a.m. Ann Peterson

Tuesday, August 18t
6:30 a.m. For the People

Wednesday, August 19"
9:00 a.m. Margaret & Patrick Casey

Thursday, August 20t
6:30 a.m. Sabina & Gaetano Anginoli

Friday, August 21st
9:00 a.m. Anna Mung

Saturday, August 22n9
8:00 a.m. Anne Merriman
5:00 p.m. Joseph Fullam

Sunday, August 23"
7:30 a.m. Peter Cavalero
9:30 a.m. Arthur Kobin
11:30 a.m. Melissa MacGregor
Centanni

Reconciliation:
Saturdays 4:00 - 4:30 p.m.

Baptisms:
First & Third Sundays of the Month

TRY TO

DISCERN
THE WILL OF GOD

Twentieth Sunday in Ordinary Time ~ August 16, 2015

Church of Saint Joseph

6 New Street, Mendham, New Jersey 07945 ~ www stjoesmendham org

FOCUS: Jesus Christ is the living bread that came
down from heaven. The deepest hungers and yearnings of
the human heart are satisfied when we turn to Christ. Jesus,
the living bread come down from heaven, gives us the gift
of himself in the Eucharist. This allows us to draw closer to
him and receive the grace to live as his followers. It is Jesus
who gives us a peace the world cannot give. He imbues our
lives with meaning, and offers us the promise and hope of
eternal life in heaven.

Readings for Next Weekend

First Reading: Second Reading: Third Reading:
Joshua 24:1-2a,15-17, 18b  Ephesians 5:21-32 John 6:60-69
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STAFF

Pastor: Rev. Msgr. Joseph T. Anginoli, J.C.L. Ext. 15
Parochial Vicar: Rev. David Monteleone Ext. 16

frdavid@stjoesmendham.org
Weekend Associates: Rev. Msgr. Kenneth E. Lasch

Rev. Msgr. Peter J. McHugh

Religious Education:

Annette Tracy, Director of Religious Education Ext. 13
atracy@stjoesmendham.org

Youth Ministry

& Confirmation Coordinator: Mark Tosso Ext. 17

tosso@stjoesmendham.org

Religious Education Administrative Assistant: Terri Janosik ~ Ext. 14
religioused@stjoesmendham.org

Director of Music Ministries: Mary Pat Davies
School: 973-543-7474 Ext. 314 Parish House Ext. 18

Parish House: Jackie Cronin, Administrative Assistant Ext. 10
jeronin@stjoesmendham.org
Parish Finance Manager: Lisa Mauriello Ext. 11

finance@stjoesmendham.org

Calendar/Administrative Assistant: Diane Quaglia Ext. 24
dquaglia@stjoesmendham.org

Parish Trustees: Mortimer O’Shea
William Gilligan

Parish House: 973~543~5950
Monday ~ Thursday: 9:00 a.m. to 12 noon
1:00 p.m. to 4:30 p.m.
Friday: 9:00 a.m. to 12 noon

www.stjoesmendham.org

Welcoming/Weddings:

Fran Plodkowski 973~543~2145
Pre~Cana:

Steve and JoAnn Peck 973~543~0533
Joseph and Beverly Ryan 908~879~8799
Family Liturgy:

Maria Gray 908~955~6383
Spiritual Life:

Beverly Ryan 908~879~8799
Parish School Served By:

Lisa Gillespie School Principal
Cathleen Witczak Administrative Assistant

Lisa Mauriello
Karen Johnson
Lynne Connor
Brian O’Dowd

Finance Manager
Operations Manager
HSA President
Education Council

Parish Mission Statement

To Enable Parishioners to Live Their
Christian Vocation in the World.
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If you are going into the hospital and would like a priest
to visit you there, please call the Parish House at
973~ 543~5950 to inform the priest.
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Parish Finances

Collections: August 2, 2015: $ 9,951
Outreach: $ 355

August 9, 2015: $ 6,573

Appalachia Flood Relief: $12,390
Thank you for your generous spirit!

Fr. Joe

Missionary Co-op Collection ~ Fr. Rowland
Onuegbu, SDV, on behalf of the Vocationist
Fathers, wishes to thank you for your generous
support last weekend. Your donations to the
Missions Appeal will help ensure that the
Gospel is spread and our seminarians are
formed. Be assured that you will always be
remembered in the Masses and daily prayers
of our priests and brothers.

Traveling? Need to find a church?
Masstimes.org lists the Mass schedule,
confessions schedule, languages, address and
telephone number for every church in the U.S.
(and many other nations). The service is
sponsored by the Daughters of St. Paul (who
run a nationwide network of religious
bookstores), in partnership with

the Catholic Communication bomﬂ \%
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Campaign of the u.S. zﬁ,"l“’

Conference of Catholic Bishops
(USCCB).




Good Deed Friday ~ When you do a good
deed for someone, it encourages others to also
do a good deed. Has someone done a random
act of kindness for you? Have you done a good
deed for someone else? Tell us about it and
we will post it on the Saint Joseph Facebook
page every Friday. You can send it
anonymously, if you like. No deed is too small
to be recognized! Let’s pass it along and make
someone’s day! Email your good deed to
dquaglia@stjoesmendham.org.

_‘ Like us on Facebook!
wilike  Visit us at www.stjoesmendham.org
and click on Facebook
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2015 Philadelphia

Papal Itinerary ~ Pope Francis will take part in
eight public events in the City of Brotherly Love
and Sisterly Affection.

Note that registration is not required for the
Papal Visit. The Holy Father is expected to
participate in the Festival of Families, which will
be held on Saturday, September 26, and a
Papal Mass celebrated on Sunday, September
27. Both of these events will be open to the
public.

Saturday, September 26

Independence Hall: (Outdoor; Overlooking
Independence Mall) "We Hold These
Truths....” Address by Pope Francis; (Expected
Themes: Religious Liberty and Immigration).
4:45 p.m. (Open to the public.)

The Benjamin Franklin Parkway:

The Festival of Families is an international
celebration of family, community, and faith.
Everyone is invited to join in this joyful, global
celebration of support and love. During this
event, high-level performers, both music and
visual, will entertain and educate participants
from around the world.

The culmination of the Festival will be a
nationally broadcast main stage program of
music and spectacular  visual arts
performances by world renowned artists. Pope
Francis will celebrate with us during this time,
both to enjoy the show and to listen to six
families from different continents briefly
describe their joys and challenges. The Holy
Father will respond with compassion and words
of wisdom for all of us, speaking to those
present at the event (more than a million) as
well as the additional millions participating
through remote viewing. In addition to the main
stage, there will be a second stage and
exhibits. The second, smaller stage will feature
performances throughout the day by many
cultural groups, educational institutions, and
spiritual organizations. 7:30 p.m. (Open to the
public.)

Sunday, September 27
The Benjamin Franklin Parkway: (Open to
the public.) The Papal Mass, 4:00 p.m.

Choosing Life

God made us for a reason. His love is our life
mission. This mission enables us to find our
true identity. If we choose to embrace this
mission, we will have a new perspective on
many issues, not just the family. To live the
mission of the domestic church means that the
Catholic families will sometimes live as
minorities, with different values than their
surrounding culture. Our mission of love will
require courage and fortitude. Jesus is calling,
and we can respond, choosing lives of faith,
hope, charity, joy, service, and mission.
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Worship i

During the month of August:

The Rosary will be prayed Monday,
Wednesday and Friday at 8:30 a.m. in the
chapel.

Adoration will not take place during the
summer. Adoration will resume on Friday,
September 11, after the 9:00 a.m. Mass.

Every Monday following 9:00 a.m. Mass, the
Divine Mercy Chaplet and Novena will be
prayed for all those who are suffering from
cancer and other serious illnesses. Please join
us in the chapel. For information, call Father
David at the Parish House.

+ Ministry to Life

Prayer vigils for abortion victims, their parents
and doctors are held every Wednesday at
Planned Parenthood, 196 Speedwell Ave.,
Morristown, from 1:00 p.m. to 2:00 p.m. Also
on Fridays from 1:00 p.m. to 2:00 p.m. at
Garden State Gynecology, 25 Lyndsley Drive
in Morris Township (behind the
Westin/Governor Morris hotel). This is a new
clinic with ample parking. For more information,
please call Colleen Dolan at 973-543-7037.
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Not a Sacrament for the dying only!

Please call the Parish House to inform one of
our priests that a family member needs the
Sacrament of Anointing of the Sick before the
person becomes gravely ill. This sacrament
may be repeated. It is also appropriate to
receive this sacrament prior to surgery. “If
circumstances suggest it, the celebration of the
Sacrament of Anointing of the Sick can be

The Sacrament of
Anointing of the Sick

preceded by the Sacrament of Penance.” (1140,
The Catechism of the Catholic Church).

St. Joseph School News

www.stjosephschoolmendham.org

Summer Office Hours

August 17 ~ 28
Monday through Thursday
9:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m.

Save the Date! The 8" Annual Peter G.
Cavalero Memorial Golf Outing will be held
on Monday, October 5, 2015, at Fiddler's
Elbow Country Club in Bedminster. All
proceeds from the event benefit St. Joseph
School. Registration information will be coming
in August! Please mark your calendars and
plan to join us! For more information, contact
Lynne Connor at 678-689-4247.

St. Joseph School has some openings for
students in the lower grades. We were
designated a National Blue Ribbon School of
Excellence in 2012, are AdvancED Accredited
and a STEM school. St. Joseph School
provides a strong academic and faith-based
education set in a nurturing environment. For
information, please call 973-543-7474, ext. 7.

Visit our Facebook page ~ St. Joseph
School, Mendham, NJ

%\ Religious Education

www.stjoesmendham.org

Registration for the 2015 ~ 2016
Religious Education Program

New to Saint Joseph Church or to Religious
Ed? If you have not registered your children
for grades K-10, please contact Terri, our
Administrative Assistant for Religious Ed, at
973-543-5950, ext 14.



Formal religious education with the Catholic
Church in our diocese begins in 15t grade and
classes are held each year until Confirmation in
the 10" grade. Kindergarten is optional.
Registration forms are available on the parish
website, www.stjoesmendham.org.

Kindergarten Program ~

We currently have space available in our
Sunday morning Kindergarten program.
Kindergarten is part of the Faith Group which
begins on September 27. Please contact
Annette Tracy, DRE to register.

.4y TEEN NEWS
4 High School Youth Ministry

If you'd like to be added to our email list,
please contact Mark Tosso at
tosso@stjoesmendham.org.

Follow us on Twitter @MendhamCatholic

+ Diocese of Paterson

Parishioners, please note: On our Diocesan
website, www.patersondiocese.org, there is the
Advance Directive for End of Life Issues
available for printing. This directive has been
approved by the Bishops of New Jersey.

T Human Concerns

Please note: Due to ongoing construction in
the Christopher House, St. Joseph Church
will not be collecting clothing donations
until further notice. We will continue to
collect nonperishable food items. If you
have other items to donate to the Father
English Center, please call Adi Conover at
973~543~0248.

Please continue to help stock the shelves at
Bob and Carol's Food Pantry at the Father

English Center in Paterson. The pantry is in
serious need of the following items: rice,
canned soups, canned beans, pasta, and
pasta sauces. Place your donations in the bin
at the west entrance. If you have any
questions regarding this request, please call
Emily Wood, 973-543-3445. Thank you!
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Food Collection Thank You ~

Thank you for your generous donations. All pet
food will go to the Randolph Shelter. For more
information about the Shelter needs, call Mary
at 973-543-7230.

Pet Concerns

The hot summer weather is still here and
Monty and Lily still need to be watched
carefully. Please protect them from too much
sun and heat, and provide lots of water. Keep
up with flea and tick protection. Cut down on
long walks. Do NOT leave pets in cars or
staked out in the sun.

Community News 4402

Dominican College Open House~ An
Information session for prospective students
interested in undergraduate degrees is
scheduled for Wednesday, August 12 from
5:50 — 7:30 p.m. in the Hennessy Center.

Assumption College for Sisters in Denville
welcomes lay people to register for theology
and philosophy courses for credit or audit and
any other course for audit.  For classes,
information, and registration call or e-mail:

973-957-0188, academicdean@acs350.0rq.

The Paterson Federation Knights of
Columbus will be conducting their Third
Annual Donald E. Ryan Golf Outing on
Friday, September 25, at Minebrook Golf Club
in Hackettstown. 100% of the proceeds from
the event will benefit three great causes: the
Federations Scholarship Fund (50%), Diocesan



Seminarians (25%), and the Department for Visit us on-line at www.catholic-center.rutgers.edu
Persons with Disabilities (25%). We invite you
to join as a golfer and/or as a sponsor. For
more information contact: Chris Brancato at
973-406-1104 Chrisb@dpd.org or James
Salerno Il at 973-598-5677,
Jim3@jsalerno.com.

Going to Rutgers in New Brunswick? The
Catholic Center at Rutgers is looking forward to
welcoming you to the New Brunswick/

Piscataway campuses. Please note the @

BREAD FROM HEAVEN

LIVE 2mtrex
LIVE

following information:

Sunday Mass Schedule

12 Noon  Busch Student Center Room 120 b
ABC LIVE LIVE
6:00 p.m. Cook Campus Center Room 202 ABC LWE BREAD FROM HEAVEN |

6:00 p.m. Livingston Student Center  Room 202 ABC

8:00 p.m. St. Peter's Church, 94 Somerset St. (CAC) " —
Daily Mass Schedule M-F
12:15 p.m. The Catholic Center Chapel at the Catholic |_|V BREAD FROM HEAVEN LWE

Center

If you are new and would like to join our parish family, please fill out the form below. Welcome!

RO ORHIHEHE - NEW PARISHIONER REGISTRATION FORM R EOROROREOTOTORE FOTOT0K
Family Name: Date:
Address: City: Zip:
Telephone: E-Mail:

Would you like to join our Parish E-mail List?:
Husband: Religion:
Wife: Religion:

List Only Those Living With You:
Children Date of Birth Religion School & Grade

Children Eligible for CCD: Others living with you? How Related?




